
Community Governance Review (Boundary Review) 
 
Along with many other Local Councils in Wiltshire, Corsham Town Council has submitted a 
request to Wiltshire Council for a Community Governance Review of its parish. The Review, 
often referred to as a Boundary Review, will be carried out by Wiltshire Council during 
2014/15. If any changes are made to the boundary it is expected that they would be 
implemented from the date of the next local elections, due in May 2017. 
 
As of early June 2014, the exact timescale for the Review has not been decided. However, 
Wiltshire Council’s Electoral Services Team will consult widely with local people once the 
Review is underway.  
 
At the request of Wiltshire Council, the Town Council has submitted a plan outlining the 
area which it thinks should be considered as part of the Review. This plan deals with the 
area to the west of Corsham, within Box parish (see below). Chippenham Town Council has 
also requested a Review, which could affect Corsham parish boundary, north-east of the 
A350 (West Cepen Way). 
 
There are a number of reasons why the Town Council has requested the Review. These are 
not set out in any detail yet but they will be prepared and submitted to Wiltshire Council as 
part of the formal consultation. 
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